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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

Tuesday 9th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bikeability Level 2  
 
In March this year we are pleased to welcome the Cycle Southend team for year 6 bikeability level 2 training.  
The timetable for the training is set out below and the courses are open to all the children in year 6 who are 
able to ride a bicycle.  Your child will need a road worthy bicycle and a helmet for each day of the course.  There 
are a limited number of bicycles and helmets that the cycle team can provide and should you require one please 
use the tear off slip below. 
 
The course will begin on Monday when the team make an initial assessment of your child’s cycling ability on the 
playground and then place them in a group.  On the subsequent days the team will then take the children out 
onto the roads to teach them to ride safely.  Whilst out cycling with the team they will carry out ongoing 
assessments and at the end of the course the children will receive a certificate confirming that they have 
reached the appropriate standard. 
 

Monday 22nd March Tuesday 23rd March Wednesday 24th March Thursday 25th March 

Octopus                         
10:00 – 12:00  

Octopus                         
10:00 – 12:00   

Octopus                         
10:00 – 12:00  

Octopus                             
10:00 – 12:00  

Stingray                            
13:00 – 15:00  

Stingray                        
13:00 – 15:00  

Stingray                        
13:00 – 15:00  

Stingray                         
13:00 – 15:00  

 
Please complete the separate consent form and read the attached information sheets on the ABCD of bicycles 
and helmet checks. 
 
We do hope that you consent to your child’s participation in what is a vital life skill.  Should you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact myself or the office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr E Kyndt 

 

 
 

My child ____________________ will need to borrow a bicycle and helmet (delete as appropriate) to complete 

Bikeability on the week beginning 22nd March. 

 
Signed __________________________________   Date___________________________                                                                                                     
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